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New York State Senator Steve Rhoads Concludes His 2nd Annual Mobile Office Hour Tour Across His Senate District.

New York State Senator Steve Rhoads has once again demonstrated his steadfast

commitment to making government accessible to the people by concluding his 2nd Annual

Mobile Office Hour Tour across his Senate District. This proactive outreach program allows

constituents to engage in one-on-one discussions with the Senator, addressing local issues

and concerns that directly affect their communities. Senator Rhoads firmly believes in the

principle of public service, responding to the needs of his constituents with an approach

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/steven-d-rhoads


grounded in accessibility and transparency. His tagline for this initiative—“Accessible,

Honest, & Transparent Leadership you can count on!”—reflects the values he seeks to

uphold daily.

 

Throughout the two-year tour, Senator Rhoads hosted 27 meetings, visiting every library in

his district multiple times and connecting with hundreds of individuals. These gatherings

not only strengthen the Senator’s bond with his constituents but also allow him to carry

their voices into the halls of Albany, where he advocates for their concerns. His pride in

bringing government directly to the people is evident in his relentless efforts to remain

engaged and informed about the needs of the community he is proud to serve. As he looks

ahead, Senator Rhoads is committed to continuing this vital tradition, planning to expand

his Mobile Office Hour Tour in the coming years to ensure that every resident has the

opportunity to share their thoughts and seek assistance.

 

Senator Rhoads stated, “Whether it was representing you in Mineola as a Legislator or now as

a State Senator in Albany, the commitment remains the same - to be transparent, responsive,

and effective in listening to your concerns and taking action.” He expressed gratitude to all

who participated in the tour, emphasizing the importance of meaningful dialogue with his

neighbors. By prioritizing these interactions, Senator Rhoads aims to eliminate barriers

between constituents and their government, ensuring that every voice is heard and every

concern is addressed. As he prepares to launch the next Mobile Office Hour Tour in 2025, the

Senator remains dedicated to fostering communication and collaboration within his district,

demonstrating that true leadership is served through unwavering accessibility and relentless

community engagement.



 


